
 

 

 

INVITATION 

 

To whom it may concern, 

We are happy to announce that our new building is ready for the community. 
We are eager to serve the community with our pantries, classes, and all the 
help that we get requested. Club Apaseo El Alto is pleased to invite you to 
celebrate the Reopening with us on October 26th, 2024 at our new location 
1428 W Glen Flora Ave Waukegan Illinois 60085 starting at 11:00 AM with 
a lunch for all our guests. 

We will have many activities and walkthroughs for the community so 
everyone can get to know our building and see what we have to offer and at 
the same time invite the community to be part of the organization. 

We hope you save the day, so you can become part of our celebration at 
Club Apaseo El Alto organization. 

 

Sincerely, 

Armando Peña 

President 

 

 

 

 

 

 


